
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, April 5, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Crispy Chicken Patty  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Nathan McMullen  

 

 

1. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-

D.   Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 8th 

graders after school today! 

 

2. Attention Girls Volleyball players!   

Last call!!!  If you have not done so already, please turn your uniform into Mr. 

Walsen.  Uniforms can be dropped off any time before, during, or after school in Room 

108.  Reach out with any questions or concerns.    

 

 

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


